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CITY OF HAMILTON
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
JANITORIAL SERVICES

The City of Hamilton is seeking tenders from suitably
qualified companies to provide janitorial services for the
daily cleaning of the public toilets within the City under
a Lump Sum Contract.

Tender documents can be collected from the reception
desk at City Hall.

Tenders should be addressed to:-

The City Engineer
Corporation of Hamilton
City Hall

17 Church Street
Hamilton HM 11

and delivered in a sealed envelope by no later than
Thursday 18th day of April 2013.

City Hall Patrick E. H. Cooper, CEng, MICE
Hamilton City Engineer
1 April 2013

Have ideas on how we can improve our city?

Visit www.cityofhamilton.bm - we'd love to hear them!
¥ [E Follow us on Facebook and Twitter.




